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Thursday 18th July 2024 
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

In line with Department for Education (DfE) expectations, the school week will 
increase to 32.5 hours from September. We believe that these changes will be 
beneficial to the school community, and will have a positive effect on your child’s 
education.  

 

The new school hours will be:  

 

• The school day will start at 8:45am. Gates will open at 8:40am.   

• The school day will end at 3:15pm. Gates will open at 3:10pm.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Rodwell  

Head Teacher 
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